Rural Youth Newsletter



Rural Youth:

Rural Fad for Life

A Launch Pad

A quiet word From The Editor...

Hi All,

Wow, How time flies when you're having fun, this is my last newsletter as newsletter editor, I hope you have enjoyed the past twelve issues of the newsletter and I look forward to reading the next twelve issues.

I would like to thank everyone who has sent reports, photos, quotes, puzzles and everything else in for inclusion in the newsletters.

Please remember that the more you send in, the bigger and better the newsletter will be!!!

The APRIL NEWSLETTER DEADLINE is the 20TH MARCH 2015 at 5PM

Please endeavour to have all reports / photos / adverts and anything else to me by this date.

Good luck to the incoming council committee and to the new newsletter editor.

Deyarna Bowen

editor@ruralyouth.com.au

Contact Us

Rural Youth Organisation of Tasmania Inc.

Postal: PO BOX 322, LAUNCESTON, TAS 7250 **BUSINESS**: 62 YORK STREET, LAUNCESTON, TAS

PHONE: 03 6331 6154 **FAX:** 03 6331 4386

EMAIL: admin@ruralyouth.com.au OR admin@agfest.com.au
WEB: www.ruralyouth.com.au OR www.agfest.com.au

Newsletter Contents ...

	PAGE
Contents	2
Presidents Report	3
Agfest Chair Report	4
Southern Region Report	5
Agfest Committee List	6
Kingborough/Huon Report	8
RAC Report	8
Westmorland Report	9
Central Highlands Report	9
March Calendar	10
April Calendar	11
Oatlands Report	12
North Motton Report	13
Sorell Report	13
Competitions Report	14
Save the Dates	15
Merchandise	16
Northern Region Report	17
Dorset Report	17
HST Advert	18
Photos	19
Sponsors Page	20

Inserts

Agfest Volunteer Form

Marcus Oldham Leadership Program 2015 Flyer

Changes to Members Awards

Questionnaire Form for Best New Member

Questionnaire Form for Most Outstanding Member

Contact Info

State President

Prue Dennis

statepresident@ruralyouth.com.au

Editor

Deyarna Bowen

editor@ruralyouth.com.au

Disclaimer

The Information contained in this publication is based on knowledge and understanding at the time of writing the newsletter. However, because of advances in knowledge, users are reminded of the need to ensure that the information upon which they rely is up to date and check currency of the information. Recognising that some of the information in this document is provided by third parties, Rural Youth is not responsible for the accuracy, currency, reliability and correctness of any information in the document provided by third parties.

Presidents Report



Wow, my last report as the Rural Youth State President.

As I write this, it is the day after the Rural Youth AGM which was held at Longford. I would like to thank all the Rural Youth delegates and members that turned up to make sure that we could hold our AGM. It was a stressful period of time for the first little while, while we desperately waited for people to turn up to ensure that we had a quorum.

At the AGM we had the opportunity for Liberal Minister, Jeremy Rockliff MP to attend and sign off on our Rural Youth Grant, which will provide Rural Youth with \$40,000 over the next 4 years. As a part of this, Rural Youth Council has provided an opportunity for one Rural Youth member to attend the Marcus Oldham Leadership Program each year for the next four years. The application form is available by contacting the Rural Youth Office.

- In the last month, Rural Youth Council for 2014 had their final meeting and signed off on lots of actions.
- We have been progressing with the Work Health & Safety requirements in getting the online training system up and running (keep your eyes peeled for information soon!) and we have been getting Quercus
- ready for the National Historical Machinery Association Rally which is being held on the 27th February through to the 1st March.

I have lots of people to thank for their help and support over the last two years in this role. A big thank you goes to Prue Dennis, Tiffany Morley, Katie Coad, Amanda Bayles, Jayne Clark, David Dunn, Paul Bennett and Wesley Hazell. Thanks must go to the Rural Youth office staff for their help and assistance that they have provided over the last two years.

My last thank you goes to my family, Dale, my mum Carol and my other half Ben. Without you I wouldn't have been able to do the role of Rural Youth State President to the best of my abilities and I look forward to having a quieter time now that I have handed the role over.

I would like to congratulate the new State President, Prue Dennis, the new Senior Vice President Ricky Edson and the Junior Vice President Phillipa Green and wish them the best of luck for 2015.

I look forward to working closely with Rural Youth Council in the coming year/s and look forward to seeing everyone at the next Rural Youth function soon!

Simone Hayers
Rural Youth State President 2014



Hi all.

Well in the five weeks since the last meeting there has certainly been a lot happening.

The equine arena was a very hot topic there for a couple of weeks after our decision at the last meeting. I responded to the couple of posts on Facebook but it hasn't seemed to help. Which unfortunately means that equine as in the past won't run for 2015. There will still be equine sites on the main static site.

We have set a site marking weekend of the 28th & 29th March so it would be great it you can pop it in your diaries and come to Quercus even if it's only a few hours one day. We will make the weekend a fun one with the aim of marking the site in 2 days. Can we do it, YES we can!!

Further working bees will then be held through the month of April. It would be great to see as many people there as possible.

Remember volunteer forms are now out so please pick one up or fill in from the newsletter and return by April to secure a bed and some food. This year you can either fill in the traditional form or try something new with survey monkey online.

There are a few positions still vacant, see the committee list (on page 6) for the list and contact me if there are any that take your fancy. I will try and get to some club or region meetings before Agfest so if there is a particular meeting you would like me to come to, please ask?

- Looking forward to Agfest only 73 days to go till the gates open!
- Cheers Amanda
- chairman@agfest.com.au 0418 391 898

AGFEST SITE MARKING

28-29 March

Quercus Rural Youth Park RSVP to Carlee 0400 675 901 or Amanda 0418 391 898

What you need to bring:

Boots / sturdy footwear, Warm clothing Bedding i.e. swag & any drinks you would like.

We will provide:

A bed
Tools to do the jobs
Food for the weekend



Southern Region Report

Southern Region held their Annual General meeting on the 21st January. We are excited to share the newly elected committee of; Kate Coad - President, Richard Allwright - Vice President, Nicole Elliott - Secretary, and Kaysie Wood - Treasurer. A huge congratulations and thank you to the 2014 committee, in particular Dale Hayers, Phillipa Green, Nicole Elliott and Simone Hayers as the executive position bearers for last year.

Regions are focusing on their own backyard a little this year, with ensuring we support clubs and really network within this social group to boost each other up. We have started conversations about the Young Farmer Dinner and catering for lunch, some exciting plans and additional suggestions with many more to come!

We hope to run a meeting in March and book in a few plans for upcoming events, opportunities and fun!

Clubs within Southern Region are; Brighton, Central Highlands, Kingborough Huon, Oatlands, Sorell and Tasman. Brighton are busy scheduling their AGM in the near future. Central Highlands has been flat out with many social activities and involvement with Bushy Park Show. Kingborough Huon spent a day at Hobart Cup - a wonderful social networking opportunity with a mix of members and non-members attending their VIP site. Oatlands has been promoting for new members which is great to see. Sorell has just held their AGM. Congratulations to Phillipa on being elected President, and well done to Sarah for her leadership during presidency last year. Tasman is currently under construction, no members at present, but we hope to see/help that change soon!

Members have been out and about socially with rodeos, agricultural shows and at Rural Youth State AGM, huge congratulations to Prue Dennis on being elected State President, and to Ricky Edson (Senior Vice President) and Phillipa Green (Junior Vice President). Thank you and well done to Simone Hayers on completing her two year term of State President, welcome to the alumni of Advisory as a "past" and the role of Immediate Past State President!

Any questions on Southern Region please feel free to contact us via our Facebook page, or contact Kate on 0409 295 158.

Cheers Kate



Rural Youth: A Launch Pad For Life

Agfest Committee List

First Name	Surname	Position	Mobile
Derryn	Badcock	Operations Manager	0400 524 584
Amanda	Bayles	Chairman & Sponsorship	0418 391 898
Mitchell	Beer	Asst. Traffic	0417 312 296
Alex	Bigham	Vehicles/Transport/Fuel, Asst. Radios	0419 865 780
Nick	Bisset	Heritage	0447 486 568
Dayna	Broun	Promotions	0448 344 380
Kylie	Burns	Radios & Immed Past Chair	0409 008 306
Anthony	Coad	Merchandise	0409 215 158
Kate	Coad	Accommodation/Personnel	0409 295 158
William	Craigie	Asst. 4WD	0458 556 889
James	Crawford	Asst. Vehicles/Transport/Fuel & Asst. Water Carting/Pumps & Tanks	0437 193 468
Thomas	Crawford	Asst. Waste Management & Toilets	0477 043 766
Ben	Cripps	Signs	0402 380 160
Nicholas	Cripps	Asst. Signs	0448 161 172
Prue	Dennis	RY State President	0409 316 158
Ricky	Edson	4WD Demo, Asst Security	0447 783 202
Callum	Forbes	Loading & Lifting, Asst. Parcel PickUp	0400 176 484
Jessica Rose	Forsyth	Unique Tastes	0400 157 298
Bree	House	Asst. Promotions	0447 774 077
Aleta	Jones	Catering (includes Exhib. B'fast), Waste Management & Toilets	0427 203 173
Casey	Jones	Purchasing, Asst. Parcel PickUp	0437 269 355
Carlee	Lee	Exhibitor Manager	0400 675 901
Keith	Lee	PM Chair, Asst. Ops	0448 572 288
Brad	Lindsay	Vice Chairman	0448 345 386
Babette	McConnon	Functions, Asst. Treasurer (Co-Ord Front T/Box during Field Days)	0400 097 810
Ebony	McConnon	Asst. Catering	0427 232 669
Martin	McConnon	Security	0405 600 702
Nerinda	McConnon	Treasurer, Asst Functions	0438 682 288
Phil	McConnon	Water Carting/Pumps & Tanks	0400 561 540
William	McConnon	Safety	0439 116 195

First Name	Surname	Position	Mobile
Tiffany	Morley	Car Park- North	0457 673 259
Victoria	Percival	Asst. Central Arena	0400 690 686
Cameron	Ranson	Car Park- South	0400 190 215
Emma	Rayner	Central Highlands Volunteer	0400 242 477
Luke	Reid	Power	0400 490 952
Sarah	Revell	Asst. Accommodation/Personnel, Asst Merchandise	0427 088 936
Rob	Shoobridge	Central Arena, PA	0408 387 706
Che'nae	Simpson	Joint Pavilion, KAAP/ Ag Art Wear, Asst. Promotions	0417 059 261
Kodey	Street	Parcel PickUp	0417 877 046
Tobais	TenBensel	Asst. Power	0417 666 510
Morgan	Waters	Traffic Management	0400 906 271
Andrea	White	Asst. Unique Tastes	0418 302 443
Danielle	Williams	Joint Pavilions, Asst. KAAP	0429 064 208
Ethan	Williams	Car Park - East	0448 320 628

Executive	Coordinator: Bold	RY/Agfest Mobile Nos.
-----------	--------------------------	-----------------------

Vacant Positions						
	Trades Expo & Asst Exhib Manager 0407 869 76					
	Asst. Sponsorship					
	Ag Demo					
	Asst. Ag Demo					
	Asst. Car Park- North					
	Asst. Car Park- East					
	Car Park- Exhibitors					
	Asst. Car Park- Exhibitors					
	Asst. Pavillions					
	Asst. Heritage					
	Asst. Loading & Lifting					
	Asst. P.A.					
	Asst. Parcel PickUp (3rd of 3 Asst)					
	Asst. Car Park - South					
	Asst. Purchasing					
	Asst. Safety					
	Ticket Box (Based at Back TB during Field Days)					

Kingborough Huon Report

Hey All!

So since our new committee took over in January the club has been busy out and about!

The Southern Region AGM was well attended, where many of our members took on positions on the new committee. We have also been well spotted around the state at rodeos of late, with many members jumping in their cars and going for a trip!

Last weekend the club hired a site at the Hobart Cup. We had over 25 people come along for the day to watch some racing, have a punt and drink some beers. Members had a go at fashions on the field and even Tory ended up in the Mercury Newspaper in an article about fascinators, despite her knowing nothing about the one she was wearing!

Owen also tried to chat up some older ladies, Nick threw a chair over a fence and Simone had a bundy can explode on her dress. Despite all this, it was a great day all round, with a few sore heads at work the following morning!

Last week we had a quick meeting at Kingston Beach, where we enjoyed cheap dim sims and some hot chippies. Be prepared to see more of our members around the state soon!

And remember:

"Get a Boot out of Life"

Kingborough Huon Rural Youth



As you are all aware the organisation is currently part way through recruiting for the role of a General Manager – there was a lot of interest in the position resulting in over 20 applications being received. First round interviews are currently underway and final round interviews will be completed in mid-March and we anticipate that the successful candidate would be in a position to commence work during April. The person we are looking for requires quite a diverse skill set and we are hopeful that the perfect candidate will be amongst those applications.

RAC, while comprising of three past members of Rural Youth (nominated by the Advisory Committee) has the majority of its membership made up from current members including: the State President, State Finance Director, a member of Rural Youth Council, Agfest Chairman, Agfest Treasurer, Property Management Committee Chair, Property Management Treasurer and as of the Rural Youth AGM an additional 2 current members of Rural Youth. Meetings of this meeting cannot commence without a quorum or current members, all business of RAC is undertaken with considerable consultation and discussion and while my name is at the bottom of this report, I always convey the agreed position of the committee.

RAC appreciates these are times of significant change for the organisation, we encourage you to contact any member of RAC to ask questions or seek clarification about the process we are going through.

We look forward to continuing to work together to meet the challenges that face the organisation to ensure its successful future.

Jayne Clark

RAC Chairman

Westmorland Report

Welcome to the New Year!

Only a month late. With a new year, comes a change of the guard. In 2015 we welcome Prue back to the president's chair, with Luke Reid in the Vice helm working in conjunction with Prue to manage the book work and with Maharla being our ever savvy secretary.

We look forward to the coming AGM and catching up with everyone.

Massive thanks must go to our outgoing executive who did a fantastic job in 2014. We cannot thank you enough for working so hard for the integrity of the club.

See you all at the AGM.

Dates for next meetings.

February 18th

March 18th

See you next time out of the middle!

All the Crew at Westmorland

Central Highlands Report

Hi there,

Loads happening at Central Highlands, On Saturday, 7th February Justin, Vanessa & Emma attended media training at head office in Launceston. On 13th - 14th February Justin & Emma attended Agfest meeting followed by the working bee. Sunday, 15th February we held our club working bee at Ashton where we bagged up sheep manure for the Bushy Park show where members are parking cars and horse floats, selling sheep manure and holding an information stall about Rural Youth.

Members are looking forward to attending State AGM.

Have you noticed our new Facebook page for our club? As a result of creating this page we were contacted by Sally from the ABC radio's country hour to do an interview about the club. Our club secretary spent a few hours in the ABC radios Hobart office with Sally resulting in an interview being aired on the country hour which is fantastic!

We would also like to congratulate our club secretary on recently attending the scope global seminar in Hobart. Emma nominated herself for a study tour in Africa which meant submitting a long application and going before a judging panel and as result of this, Emma made the top 20 in Tasmania, well done!

We would also like to welcome new member Jasmine Hill to the club!

Members are looking forward to running the Dog High Jump and Ute Competition at the Hamilton show on 28th March, flyers will be out and about very soon. Members are also helping the committee erect a fence for the clay target section at the show.

Until next time, Central Highlands



March 2015

Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	Sun
						1
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
Hagley 7pm	Sorell 6.30pm	Brighton 7pm	Northern Region			
			AGM 7.30pm			
	North Motton 7pm	Tasman 7pm	Oatlands 7pm			
	Sisters Creek 7pm		Kingborough Huon 7pm			
9	10	11	12	13	14	15
Circular Head 7pm	Central Highlands 7pm	KH RY 7pm		Agfest Meeting 8pm		
Devonport 7pm	•			·		
Dorset 7pm						
16	17	18	19 North West Region	20	21	22
		Westmorland 7pm	7pm	NEWSLETTER		
				DEADLINE		
23	24	25	26	27	28	29
		Southern Region 7pm			Agfest Site Marking	Agfest Site Marking
30	31					

Rural Youth: A Launch Pad For Life



April 2015

Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	Sun
		1 Brighton 7pm Tasman 7pm	2	3 Oatlands 7pm	4	5
6 Hagley 7pm	7 Sorell 6.30pm Sisters Creek 7pm North Motton 7pm	8 Kingborough Huon 7pm	9 Northern Region 7pm	10 Agfest Committee 8pm	11	12
13 Circular Head 7pm Devonport 7pm Dorset 7pm	14	15 Westmorland 7pm	16 North West Region 7pm	NEWSLETTER DEADLINE	18	19
20	21 Central Highlands 7pm	22 Southern Region 7pm	23	24	25	26
27	28	29	30			

Oatlands Report

Hey All

We had our AGM just before Christmas at our clubrooms. We now have:

Phil McConnon - President

Gemma Lord - Vice President

Ebony McConnon - Secretary/Web Director

Chantal Byrne - Treasurer

Congratulations to these four members! A special thank you to our past member Katie Crane for being our Independent Chair for the meeting!

We held a cocktail evening at our clubrooms in conjunction with the Midlands 97.1 FM Community Radio station and invited the Southern Midlands Council and the Lake Dulverton Committee to show them that we are after some funding to get the clubrooms looking 100% so that they can be utilised more by community groups or for functions. This was a fantastic night, seeing four of our members Gemma, Rod, Phil and Ebony attending and enjoying a nice chat with about 20 other attendees. Immediate Past President Rod gave a fantastic speech to Mayor Tony Bisdee and all the guests. Fingers crossed we can soon turn our little clubroom into an amazing building for future events and functions.

- We have been asked by the Midlands 97.1 FM volunteers whether we would like to run our own show on the radio... keep tuned when you are in the area, we may be taking them up on this offer very soon!
- We have a few members heavily involved with Agfest coming up, Babette, Will, Ebony and Phil. With just over two months to go they are looking forward to this year's field days!

We have also started organising the Campbell Town Ute Competition held at the Campbell Town Show in May. Keep your eyes peeled in the newsletter and on Facebook for information leading up to the event.

In the middle of last year we set up our own Facebook fan page: www.facebook.com/oatlandsruralyouth. This has been a great platform for us to get information out there to our members and also members of the community about our meeting dates and events we have been a part of. If you haven't already, please like and share our page.

We hope that everyone has had a good start to the year, nearly the end of February already! It will be Christmas again before we know it... lets get through Easter and Agfest first though!

The next meeting is on Thursday, 5th March at the clubrooms, at the Aquatic Centre on the Esplanade in Oatlands. Future meetings will be held on the 2nd Friday of each month to be held at the clubrooms from 7pm. We will let people know two months in advance of any changes to meeting date.

Cheers
Oatlands Rural Youth
"Always in the Middle of It"

North Motton Report

Well at North Motton 2015 has started quite well.

Our club volunteered for car parking at the Henly on Mersey at the Axeman's Hall of fame in Latrobe and even scored free tickets into the function!

On behalf of the club we like to congratulate Prue Dennis on becoming the new State President and Simone Hayers for the terrific job she has done over the last two years as State President. We would also like to congratulate Ricky Edson on getting the role of Senior Vice President and Phillipa Green as Junior Vice President. We wish you all good luck on your new roles in Rural Youth!

Also our club roles have been filled with Ryan Langley as our President, Danielle Williams as our Vice President, Sarah Casey as our Secretary and Korey Stratton as our Treasurer. These announcements should have been announced in the January's newsletter and we do apologise about that.

We don't have any real big plans in the coming weeks other than a North West Region meeting on Thursday 26th February and the next North Motton meeting on the 3rd of March.

Cheers, have a good one.

Sorell Report

Sorell may have had a quiet start to 2015, but Sorell was finally able to hold the AGM in February. Thanks to all members that came, it was a fun night! We must thank Kate Coad for being the independent chairperson on the night.

Congratulations to the following people taking on positions for 2015!

President: Phillipa Green Vice President: Isabella Scott

Secretary: Sarah Birch Treasurer: Karlie Birch

We had one member Phillipa Green attend the Rural Youth AGM in Longford and congratulations to Phillipa on being elected the Junior Vice President for Rural Youth in 2015.

Let's make 2015 a great one!!

SRY

"working hard to make a difference!"

Competitions Report

Hello there and good day to members.

As you will see by the lift-outs in this month's newsletter, there have been some changes to competitions lately, namely the format in which the member awards are conducted. I hope that the letter answers any questions that you have, if you have anymore then please do not hesitate to ring or email me to ask me. Please also if you would like an electronic copy to fill in please email me pmdennis@hotmail.com.au and I shall shoot one through to you.

As my last report as competitions director I'd love to take the opportunity to thank everyone who has helped out, supported and participated in competitions over the last two years. It is without further wait I announce the winners of state prizes. To the clubs, your certificates will be posted to you along with your cash vouchers to redeem your monetary prize if there is one.

Top Club Prize

I only received 2 entries for top club this year and thus the judges deemed it fit that we reward the effort of both these clubs.

Congratulations to Kingborough Huon & Westmorland

Champion Club in competitions

North-West Winner: North Motton
Northern Winner: Westmorland
Southern Winner: Central Highlands

State Winner: Westmorland

Club attendance at State Functions

North-West Winner: North Motton

Northern Winner: Dorset

Southern Winner: **Central Highlands**State Winner: **Central Highlands**

<u>Greatest member increase in numbers:</u> **Dorset** <u>Greatest member increase in percentage:</u> **Dorset**

<u>Public Speaking:</u> **Anthony Franklin**

Due to the low numbers of attendees at the dinner, awards were not announced as there were only 9 people present.

I look forward to seeing more members participate in competitions in the coming year.

Congratulations again to all members who have participated over the last 2 years. Your support has been greatly appreciated.

See you all soon wearing a different cap.

Prue Dennis

Save the Dates

Don't forget to mark your 2015 diaries for the following dates:

MARCH

5th - Northern Region AGM @ Rural Youth Head Office 13th - Agfest Meeting @ Quercus 28th & 29th - Agfest Site Marking

APRIL

10th - Agfest Meeting

MAY

- 🛡 7th, 8th & 9th Agfest
- 30th Agfest Dinner

JUNE

5th - Agfest Meeting 27th - State Ball (North West Region)

JULY

3rd - Agfest Annual Meeting 18th & 19th - Region Young Farmer Run Offs

SEPTEMBER

12th - Young Farmer Competition Final

Rural Youth: A Launch Pad For Life

Merchandise

	-	,	
Stock Item	Size (if applicable)	Quantity Available	Cost
RY Printed Navy Scarf	NA	2	13.00
Ladies "Winning Spirit" – RY Polo Top			
(Red, White/ Navy)	12	2	35.00
Printed on the back – 15 to 30, Get Down & Dirty			
Ladies RY Polo Top (Pink)	14	1	26.00
RY "Winning Spirit" Hoodie (Navy Colour)	4.0	4	22.00
Printed on the back – 15 to 30, Get Down & Dirty	16	1	32.00
RY "Winning Spirit" Polo Top (Navy & White)	10	1	35.00
Printed on the back – 15 to 30, Get Down & Dirty	18	1	35.00
T-Shirt (Navy)	S	1	10.00
Yellow Tasmanian Rural Youth Logo on the front	J	1	10.00
T-Shirt (Navy)	M	1	10.00
Yellow Tasmanian Rural Youth Logo on the front	141	•	10.00
RY Polo Top (Navy & Yellow Stripe on sleeve)	L	1	25.00
RY "Winning Spirit" Polo Top (Navy & White)	L	1	35.00
Printed on the back – 15 to 30, Get Down & Dirty	L	1	35.00
T-Shirt (Navy)	L	1	10.00
Yellow Tasmanian Rural Youth Logo on the front	L	1	10.00
RY "Winning Spirit" Hoodie (Navy Colour)	L	1	32.00
Printed on the back – 15 to 30, Get Down & Dirty	-	-	32.5
Men's RY "Winning Spirit" Fleecy Vest (Navy Colour)	L	1	32.00
Blue King Gee Work shirt (Green RY Logo on front)	L	1	25.00
T-Shirt (Navy)	XL	2	10.00
Yellow Tasmanian Rural Youth Logo on the front	ΛL	۷	10.00
RY Rugby Top (Black & White)	XL	1	32.00
RY Caps (Navy & Red)	NA	40	5.00
Rural Youth Tie	NA	40	15.00
TOTAL			

Payment Method: Cash (in person) Cheque/Money Order Eftpos (in person) Credit Card

Northern Region Report

Hi all,

We hosted State AGM on Saturday 21st at Longford, thanks to everyone who attended; it was good to see a few new faces around the table.

A few people then went on to the dinner at Bracknell that evening which was a lovely catch up with those who attended.

Congratulations goes to Prue Dennis - State President, Ricky Edson - Senior Vice President and Phillipa Green-Junior Vice President, wishing you all the best for 2015.

A huge thankyou goes to Simone and her committee for all their work over the past year.

Our next meeting and AGM is Thursday 5th March at the Rural Youth Head Office 7:30pm.

Northern Region Rural Youth

Dorset Report

Hello

Things have been really quiet for us the past few months, we held our AGM late December and following is our 2015 committee:

President: Jessica-Rose (Rosie) Forsyth

Vice President: Brodie Harper

Secretary: Brodie Harper/Richard Petrie

Treasurer: Alison Wright

A few of our members attended State AGM, congratulations to Prue on becoming the 2015 State President. Thank you to outgoing State President Simone.

Till next month

Rosie

Dorset Rural Youth

FOR SALE









2011 Tractor Trimmer Hedger / 2008 4x4 New Holland 6020 Wheeled Tractor with NEW HIAB Loader Crane 144E-4 HIDUO (14mtr Reach) and NEW SARL KIROSN Circular Blade Shelter Trimmer / Hedger ROPS / FOPS Certification, Minimal usage since manufactured, as new condition.

\$285,000

Also available for sale:

16 Mtr GMJ LLF 16-300, 10 year completed June 2012, 2001 Hino FG. Currently set up for line work. **\$100,000**

16Mtr GMJ TT16-300, 10 year completed December 2013, 2002 Hino GH. Great tree trimming unit. **\$100,000**

For further information contact Ben Clark - 0409 547 018



HST Tree Specialists Pty Ltd

3 Killafaddy Road, Newstead, Tasmania 7250

P: 03 63 396 161 **E:** quote@hst.net.au

A.B.N. 85 460 464 195

ABORICULTURISTS • EWP HIRE • WOODCHIPPER HIRE • POSITRACKS

Photos



Rural Youth: A Launch Pad For Life

THANKYOU TO ALL OUR RURAL YOUTH AND AGFEST SPONSORS

















MAM Socks

coles